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Whilst we have had some staff absence, other members of staff have rallied around to ensure that all 

pupils who are able to can attend school as normally as possible.  

I will continue to monitor the situation and will act on any further advice from Public Health should it 

be needed. At present, we are all doing as much as we can to mitigate transmission, including 

monitoring air quality using CO2 monitors – increasing ventilation when required. Additional cleaning 

in high case areas is undertaken and all staff continue to wear masks in communal areas.  

Can I ask you all to continue to wear face masks (unless exempt) whilst on the school playground or 

coming into school.  

Thanks you all for your continued support during very difficult times.  

Enjoy your weekend, 

Stay Safe 

 

Mr Wearing, Mrs Hook & the Kelsall TEAM.  

 

Dear Parent, 

I have contacted Cheshire Public Heath 

today due to a rise in positive cases in some 

of our classes (Y3 and Nursery). 

Please can I ask you to ensure that you 

keep your child at home if they have; 

 • a new continuous cough and/or  

• high temperature and/or  

• a loss of, or change in, normal sense of 

taste or smell (anosmia)  

Testing for students with symptoms can 

be arranged by calling 119 or via the 

NHS website: www.nhs.uk/coronavirus 

It is also important that pupils over 5 

have daily LFD tests if they are a close 

family contact.  

http://www.kelsall.cheshire.sch.uk/
http://www.nhs.uk/coronavirus

